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SUBMISSION TO THE REVIEW PANEL
 
 
I thank you for a chance to comment on the Senate Inquiry ino the Provisions of
the Water Act 2007.
 
I want say I fully support the original act and see no amendment is required.
 
We need to use water at sustainable levels and this act effectively prioritises a
balance between reduced water extraction and returning water to environment, 
to support both communities and ecosystems.
 
Information in the act is based on sound scientific knowledge and should not be
changed for political considerations, when the health of the environment and the
community that depends on it is at stake.
 
 
 
Kim Wheatley
 


